
August 24, 2017 

Mr. Doug Shutt 

WOOLSEY OPERA TING COMPANY, LLC 
125 N. MARKET STREET, SUITE 1000, WICHITA, KANSAS 67202-1729 (316) 267-4379 

FAX (316) 267-4383 
woolsey@woolseyco.com 

Office of Oil and Gas Resource Management 

One Natural Resources Way 

Springfield, IL 62702 

Re: Response to Deficiency Letter Dated August 14, 2017 

HVHHF Application for Woodrow #lH-310408-193 (Review #HVHHF-000001) 

Dear Mr. Shutt: 

In regards to the above mentioned letter and application, please find attached revised plans in response 

to the deficiencies and other issues as a result of the initial public comment period. We have also 

enclosed the plans in a digital format. 

Also, included in this submittal are revised plans that were not requested in your letter. Those plans are 

the Additional Required Maps, Chemical Disclosure Report and Well Site Safety Plan. The only revised 

portion of the Well Site Safety Plan is updated Safety Data Sheets in attachment A. 

Please contact me with any questions or comments. 

Mark L. Sooter 

Vice President Business Development 

Woolsey Companies, Inc. 




